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V.l. Waste Management Authority Employee Shot and
Killed in Bolongo Bay
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BOLONGO BAY, ST. THOMAS — A man was shot and killed on Friday in the Bolongo Bay
area near dumpsters, according to the V.I. Police Department and the 911 Emergency Call Center.

The incident was reported at 3:36 p.m. after multiple calls came in about a male being shot. Upon
arrival, the police confirmed the incident as a homicide.

The deceased has been identified as 39-year-old Daryn Hodge, aresident of St. Thomas and an
employee of the V.I. Waste Management Authority, according to VIPD Director of
Communications Glen Dratte. The victim was said to be on the job, stationed at a post when he
was shot in the upper body, according to Mr. Dratte.


https://viconsortium.com/vi-crime/virgin-islands-v-i-waste-management-authority-employee-shot-and-killed-in-bolongo-bay

Theinvestigation is currently active and ongoing. Anyone with information is encouraged to
contact the V.I. Police Department, or send an anonymous tip to Crime Stoppers USVI here.
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